March 8, 2011

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, March 8, 2011.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson and Mike Roberts.  Town officials Tina Bee and Maureen Manore were present.  Denny Richardson was absent. 
Citizen attendees were Donna Gates and Jeannie Reinhardt. 

The minutes from the February 8th meeting were read.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the minutes as read and Brad Anderson seconded, the motion carried. 

Treasurer’s report for February was read.  The ending balance was $95,386.80.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report and Brad Anderson seconded.  The motion carried.  The Board decided to renew the Little Plum Cemetery C.D. 

Citizens Concerns

None

Road Update

The divot in Boyd Spring Road was filled with gravel to reduce the hazard.

The Town’s sand and salt pile were inspected.

The amount received from the Wisconsin Disaster Fund for the damages incurred during the floods of August 13, 2009, was $23,249.91.  The check for $15,678.79 was for Flood Damage Aids for Goat Back Road and Plum Valley Road, which had been applied for in July 2010.  

The bills were paid.  

The next regular board meeting was set for April 12, 2011, following the Annual Meeting at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Town Board Minutes, Financial Report, Citizens Concerns, Road Reports.

Mike Roberts made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Brad Anderson seconded.  The motion carried.

Time 8:00 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk
